
Ponte Vedra Sharks Booster Club 

Meeting Minutes 

April 1, 2024- PVHS Media Center 

 

Call to order by Stephanie Cills at 7:03 PM 

Attendance: 

Stephanie Cills- President, General Boosters XC and Track 

John Ward- VP, General Boosters 

Steve Smith- Treasurer, General Boosters 

Sheila Rice- Secretary, General Boosters, Boys LAX, Girls LAX 

Mike Harrison- Athletic Director 

Stephanie Augusta- Baseball 

Ann Rubocki- Baseball 

Eileen Speace-Boys Basketball 

Karen Macko- Cheerleading 

Gill Cox- Girls Golf/Boys and Girls Tennis 

Erin Wolf- Swim and Dive 

Katie Hitchcock-Boys Soccer 

Kim Romano-Boys Soccer 

Nicole Johnson-Boys Volleyball 

Julian Summers-Boys Volleyball 

Sara Froehlich- Girls Indoor and Beach Volleyball 

Sadie Bryant- Girls Wrestling 

Ashley Bryant-Girls Wrestling 

Alexa Christoforatos- Girls Wrestling 

 

 

Officer Reports: 

PRESIDENT/VICE PRESIDENT- Stephanie called for roll call by the group, with brief introductions. 

 

 

ATHELETIC DIRECTOR-  

 

Mike shared that the new scoreboard is up at the stadium and he we have received positive feedback 

and that the scoreboard provides great sound quality.  

 

Mike is investigating a new sound system for the gymnasium. 

 

As a reminder for all teams, there is to be no alcohol at team functions if children/athletes are present 

even for adults over the legal drinking age.  There should be no alcohol around our athletes at team 

functions. 

 



Mike also informed the group that the school training staff does not work on weekends.  If we want to 

have a trainer present for weekend functions teams will need to coordinate with the athletic 

department and either pay our trainer or contract for training from PRN services. 

 

882 athletes participated in sports at PVHS this school year.  

 

PRESIDENT/VICE PRESIDENT 

 

Stephanie informed the group that we will have some parking spots available for auction by the end of 

the school year. 

 

She also informed the group about two projects that Junior parent Kate Zarczynski is working on to 

honor our athletes that are playing at the next level and also to celebrate our sports success as a school. 

 

Elections for the 24/25 booster board will be held at the May meeting.  All interested candidates should 

be present at the next meeting. 

 

TREASURER-  

Steve informed the group that the current General Booster balance is roughly $68,000.  

 

 

Liaisons for all sports in attendance updated the group on their team activities. 

 

The next General Booster Meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 6th at 7:00 PM in the media center. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

 

 

 

 


